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Representative Skindrud:

No person may operate a fish farm in this state without registering with DATCP
under s. 95.60 (3m).  Fish farms using a natural body of water need a permit from DNR
issued under s. 29.733, but still must register with DATCP.  It is not necessary to specify
both DATCP–registered and DNR–permitted, since every DNR–permitted fish farm
must be DATCP–registered.  This substitute amendment covers all fish farms,
including those using natural bodies of water.
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